MAKO Fall Invitational

Visitor Guidelines

Thanks for participating in the MAKO Fall Invitational. To help make your meet run
smoothly, here are some guidelines for visiting the George Mason Aquatic Center. We
look forward to seeing you at the pool!

- Please park in Lot C.

- Swimmers are to enter the pool ONLY through the Swimmers’ Entrance located off
Parking Lot C at the back of the Aquatic Center.

- Parents are not permitted to walk their swimmers into the pool. All swimmers must
enter through the swimmers’ entrance and parents and other spectators must enter
through the upstairs lobby at the front of the Aquatic Center.

- For the safety of the swimmers, George Mason does not allow parents to go
downstairs to the locker rooms. Due to this policy, parents should have a designated
“meet up location” with their swimmers for after the meet.

- Bleacher seats with seat backs are not permitted in the Aquatic Center spectator
area.

- Concessions and meet sheets will be on sale during the meet in the upstairs lobby.

- Food is not permitted on the pool deck. Swimmers may eat snacks in the upstairs
concessions area or the downstairs designated area.

- Folding chairs and stadium seats are not allowed on the pool deck or in the spectator
seating.



